
Dear parents/carers 

It was a great pleasure to welcome everyone back into school 

on Tuesday. The sun has shone all week and it truly feels a 

positive and exciting start to the new school year. The 

behaviour and attitude to learning in all classes has been 

fantastic. Our new reception children have settled in well and 

have been full of smiles and chat all week. We have lots of 

fantastic opportunities planned for our pupils this term both in 

and outside of school—more details to follow. The children 

were very excited to see our new outdoor classroom, which 

was completed in the summer. If you would like to take a 

closer look, please do! Over the next few weeks, we will be 

planting up the beds that surround it and filling the learning 

shed with new resources. This is a fabulous addition to our 

school provision and will provide many opportunities for 

learning outside. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey 
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Cont..overleaf 

Music Assembly and Instrumental Lessons 

North Yorkshire Music Service will be coming in on Thursday 14th September to do an assembly on all 
the opportunities the Music Service offers, including one to one lessons, small group learning and 
opportunities in ensembles.. There are spaces available for keyboard lessons at school currently with our 
lovely peripatetic teacher Caroline Edwards, and other instrumental lessons can be arranged easily. 
Please go to www.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk to find out more. 

HARVEST FESTIVAL:  ALL SAINTS CHURCH 

Sunday 17th September at 11am 

There will be a collection of dried and tinned food for St Peter’s  

Harrogate food bank. Donations can either be brought to the service 

or to school next week. 



 

Upcoming Events: 

Wednesday 20th September:  Year 1/2 football 

Thursday 5th October:  Stay and Play (9:15—10:30 am) 

Tuesday 10th October:  Individual Photographs 

Thursday 12th October:  Whole school visit to Yorkshire Sculpture Park 

Wednesday 18th October:  Reception and Year 1 visit to Born of the Forest 

Thursday 19th October:  Sun Class visit to York Chocolate Story 

Tuesday 7th November:  Flu vaccinations 

Wednesday 8th November:  Fire Service visit to school 

Tuesday 21st November:  Sun Class visit to see Little Mermaid production at St Aidans 

Friday 24th November:  Wear it Wild Day! 

HOUSE POINTS 

LIONS: 116 

LEOPARDS: 115 

TIGERS: 272 

Reader of the week:  Josiah 

 

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Mars Class:  All our fabulous new reception 

Saturn Class:  Varenna for positivity 

Jupiter Class:  Ava for positivity 

Sun Class: George for positivity 

BACK TO SCHOOL BAKE SALE 

THURSDAY 14TH SEPTEMBER 

Please bring in donations of cakes 

and biscuits on Thursday morning. 

Thank you! 

 Great North Run 

Mrs Jackson is running the Great North Run this weekend for Maggie’s Cancer Centre in Leeds in 
memory of her brother and sister-in-law. Any donations you are able to give would be very much appre-
ciated. Good luck Mrs Jackson, you can do it! 

www.justgiving.com/page/leanne-adam-gnr2023  

Vacancy 

The Fellowship currently has a vacancy for a full term teaching assistant. If you know of anyone who may 

be interested in this post please send them our way! 

http://www.justgiving.com/page/leanne-adam-gnr2023

